
 

 

Thursday, 17 June 2021 

 

Leaver’s event – 1pm until 3pm – Monday 21st June 

 

Dear Parents and students 

As you are aware, we have our leaver’s event on Monday 21st June running from 1pm until 

3pm.   

Due to the recent government announcement, we will be running this event in a covid 

secure way. 

The event will take place in the library and will included the following: 

 Hand out the yearbooks to those who have paid for one 

 Complete the leaver’s survey 

 Leaver’s assembly with speeches from Mr Constable, Mr McSweeney, the tutor team 

and the student leadership team 

 A chance to say goodbye to staff and students they have spent their school careers 

with 

We look forward to seeing the students on Monday and to wish them a fond farewell. 

Regards 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 

 


